
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Clerk's Office, Case 2006-184
100 West Randolph Street, Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, Illinois 60601

To Whom It May Concern .

March 28, 2007
R
ER

EIVED

APR 0 2 2007

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Polluton Gontrol Board

Please, pteasu do not consider reversing our Peoria County Board's decision against
expanding an already shameful landfill setting over most of Peoria's water supply . We
realize this landfill provides some jobs locally, but at what future expense'??? It is nu
wonder that fifteen other states send their toxic waste here -- better than in their own
backyard!

We implore you, do NOT grant a permit in fairness to future generations of Peorians,
Your help will he greatly appreciated .

Sincerely,

Bonnie & Edward Meints
4330 W. Longmeadow Court
Peoria, Illinois 61615
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